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FROM: Steven
PDIV-2,

September 20, 1995

Bloom, Project Manager
DRPW

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF PROPRIETARY VERSIONS OF REACTOR VESSEL MATERIAL DATA
(TAC NOS. M83465 AND MB2834)

REFERENCES: 1.

O o e W

Letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control
Desk), September 17, 1993

Letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control
Desk), October 15, 1993 (LIC-93-0258)

Letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control
Desk), October 15, 1993 (LIC-93-0269)

Letter from NRC (W. T. Russell) to OPPD (T. L. Patterson),
March 14, 1995

Letter from OPPD (7. L. Patterson) to NRC (Document Control
Desk), April 5, 1995

Letter from OPPD (7. L. Patterson) to NRC (Document Control
Desk), April 21, 1995

By letter dated March 14, 1995, W. T. Russeil requested OPPD to submit
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NOTE TO: FILE

September 20, 1995
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FROM: Steven Bloom, Project Manager :S;;;_j?%%&r~—-\_
{

PDIV-2, DRPW

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF PROPRIETARY VERSIONS OF REACTOR VESSEL MATERIAL DATA
(TAC NOS. M83465 AND M82834)

REFERENCES: 1.

o U s W N

Letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control
Desk), September 17, 1993

Letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control
Desk), October 15, 1993 (LIC-93-0258)

Letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control
Desk), October 15, 1993 (LIC-93-0269)

Letter from NRC (W. T. Russell) to OPPD (7. L. Patterson),
March i4, 1995

Letter from OPPD (T. L. Patterson) to NRC (Document Control
Desk), April 5, 1995

Letter from OPPD (7. L. Patterson) to NRC (Document Control
Desk), April 21, 1995

By letter dated March 14, 1995, W. T. Russell requested OPPD to submit
nonproprietary versions of the information in proprietary letters submitted on
September 17, October 15, (LIC-93-0258), and October 15, 1993 (LIC-93-0260).
OPPD complied with this request by letters dated April 5, and April 21, 1995.

This change affects TAC No. M83465 (Generic Letter 92-01, Revision 1, "Reactor
Vessel Structural Integrity") and TAC No. M82834 (License Extension).



